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Dr. Cox Wants You to Know
1 message

Stan Cox <scox@lee-scott.org> Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 3:30 PM
Reply-To: scox@lee-scott.org
To: ascott@lee-scott.org

Dear Lee-Scott Academy Families,

I want you to know that our upper school math teams competed in the Math Competition at Southern Union State
Community College yesterday. They did an amazing job! Our math teams competed in the Algebra I Competition and
earned 2nd place, Geometry and earned 3rd place, Algebra II and earned 1st place, Pre-Calculus and earned 2nd place
and Comprehensive and earned 3rd place. There were 9 private and public schools teams competing. I am so proud of
our students and their teachers who prepared them!

I want you to know that 1,300,000 students nationwide sat for the PSAT in October 2023. The National Merit
Scholarship Program identified the 50,000 top scorers. The 50,000 students who were identified are now being
considered for a National Merit Scholarship. Earlier this week, LSA was notified that we have a junior who is part of the
50,000 top scores in the nation. Some of the 50,000 students will be named Commended Students; some will be named
Semifinalists. Approximately 15,000 students will be named finalists.  We can’t wait to see how far our student will go in
the NMS program!

I want you to know our spring sports are moving into post season play. Our Varsity Track teams are participating in the
AISA State Track Meet in Gulf Shores while our JV Baseball and Softball teams are participating in the AISA JV State
Tournaments at Macon East Academy. I am happy to say that all of these teams are off to a great start!! Our students are
participating today and tomorrow. Go Warriors!

I want you to know that the PTO’s Warrior Online Auction is open! There are a lot of great items for everyone to look
through and bid on from now until Friday, April 19th. Here’s the link https://leescottacademy.home.qtego.us/ Thank you for
your support for LSA and the LSA PTO! 

Have a great weekend!

Go Warriors!

Dr. Stan Cox
Head of School

Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your requests
to God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 
     Philippians 4:6–7
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